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Director

Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington DC 20555

Subject: Technical Assistance Review ~ "Ground-Water Elements of
In Situ Leach Mining of Uranium" - Final Report
(NUREG/CR~0311) (ER 78/884)

Sir:

We have reviewed the subject report and find that it does not
directly affect Bureau of Reclamation projects or programs. We
have no comments on the technical content of the report which
was prepared under contract as a resource document for the
Nuclear Regulatory Coumission,

Very truly yours,
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John C. Peters
Fnvirommental Specialist




